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Notice for moodle course feedback 

The moodle course feedback system has been opened for January 2019 Term. 

All students are instructed to provide feedback within September 18, 2019 

(Wednesday). This semester every student has to provide both course and 

instructor feedbacks for theory courses, and only course feedback for sessional 

courses (No instructor feedback for sessional courses as it causes a huge number 

of feedbacks to provide with). If any student fails to give all the feedbacks 

within the specified time, then department will take necessary steps against 

him/her. 

 

It has been observed in the last semester (July 2018 term) that many students 

did not provide all moodle feedbacks ignoring the notice from the department. 

The department is warning them all for this. It is also worth mentioning that 

moodle feedback process automatically hides the feedback from the user 

account which helps to make the feedbacks autonomous. But, it keeps track 

which students have submitted the feedbacks and who have not, and this list is 

available to the head of the department.  
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